Recommendations of the Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel
This report details the recommendations made to Cabinet on the Quarter 4 (Jan – March) Performance Monitoring Report 2020-21 at the meeting of the Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel on 14 June 2021:

The Scrutiny Panel:

1. Thanks the Leader, Chief Executive and Shared Service Lead for attending and their detailed report.

1. Welcomes the Council’s performance and the progress made in quarter 4.

1. Commends the face to face community engagement planned for the Community Hubs when it is safe post-COVID.

1. Looks forward to the long-term future strategy for the leisure centres being considered by the Council.

1. Wishes the Council well in the partnership discussions to expedite disabled facilities grants and asks to be kept updated progress.

1. Thanks all employees for the essential services they provide to the community.
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